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To:   The Town of Pelham Board of Selectmen   

From:   The Pelham Highway Safety Committee (HSC) 

Date:   September 23, 2019 

Subject:   HSC opinion regarding acceptance of Garland Woods project roads: Grouse Run, 

Caribou Crossing and Bramble Path 

 

 

 

Dear Select Board members, 

 

On September 16, 2019 the HSC met to discuss several matters including the subject issue.  

Present were Police Chief Roark, Fire Chief Midgley, Road Agent Ferreira, Planning Director 

Gowan, Susan Snide and Kerry Zelonis who took meeting minutes. 

 

The HSC members discussed the project roads and voted unanimously to recommend to the BOS 

that they accept these roads as Pelham Town roads.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

The Pelham Highway Safety Committee 

 


